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Summary of Public Comments Received

Comment Received

Staff Response

Concern that the school would
introduce secondary students
in/out of the neighbourhood
creating a high risk for property
destruction.

Staff are not aware of any empirical evidence that
supports this.
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Baldassarra, Alaina
|

From:

Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 9:15 PM

To: Baldassarra, Alaina

Subject: 350 Albright Road, Hamilton (ZAC-23-033)
Hi Alaina,

I hope you’'re doing well!

I'm sorry if this message was sent to you too late, but | still wanted to provide some comments towards this zoning
application and | would hope it could be included in the report:

As a member within this community, | am unhappy with the fact that a secondary institution is trying to force itself
within our community. Our community is comprised of families, particularly with very young children (ie., ages 0-12).
The influence of secondary students within this region would not be positive. More so, my neighbourhood in particular
would most be affected given its proximity to the property. Secondary students would be infout of our neighbourhood,
creating a high risk of property destruction. This in turn, would have a negative effect on the city.

Again, | would hope you take this into consideration. | know many of us within the community were very disheartened
to find out that a high school is attempting to change our community, and it would not be for the greater good.
Please let me know if you have any questions, or if you require anything else.

Thanks,



